111/18/2022

Dear Parents,

We are, since last week, in full "Thanksgiving" mode and the children learned about our Thanksgiving tradition through Art and songs!

During Circle time, we sang "I Am a Little Turkey", "Have You Ever Seen a Turkey?", "Little Pilgrim" and "10 Little Indians" (We have a lot of fun practicing "Indian sounds as we put our hand in front of the mouth and say OEHWOEWOE!

The Children were very busy making projects: they made a little book about Thanksgiving: they painted, made hand prints, colored with do a dot markers, and made a collage.

On Thursday, the children were very pleased to see Ms. Clarice

Outdoor Time was great, the children are exploring the playground more and more and had discovered the slide. They mastered quickly how to climb the stairs and go down the slide. Going on the swing is always in demand and they also like just wandering around! As, it is still quite hot, they are delighted to drink water before we go back in the classroom.

Thank you so much for bringing items for our Thanksgiving Feast, it was delicious!

Finally, we would like to inform you about some changes: Ms. Lauren is now in Red Door during the morning and comes in Green Door in the afternoon. Welcome to Mrs. Karla and our apprentice Ms. Shayla: they are fabulous and the children are already very fond of them (and vice versa!).

Have a wonderful weekend with your family!

Mrs. Murielle, Mrs. Karla, Ms. Lauren, & Ms. Ashley